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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Reference: Transit Mix Concrete Co. 
1 message

Fawn Bell <fawnbell@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 21, 2018 at 11:13 AM
To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us

Ms. Eschberger, This email is to oppose the expansion of Transit Mix Concrete Co., Hitch Rack Ranch Quarry, File No. M-2017-
049. My husband and I are citizens of Colorado Springs and travel to the San Luis Valley via Hwy. 115 toward Canon City.  I am
a licensed Landscape Architect and my husband John is a physician. Both of us consider the additional traffic and
environmental disruption would create longterm, negative impacts that are not justified by the company's benefits. 
Thank you,
Fawn Bell 


